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Question for written answer E-004318/2018 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Kathleen Van Brempt (S&D) 

Subject: Single European Payment Act - follow-up question 

On 13 August 2018, the Commission gave the following answer to my question about the Single 
European Payment Act (E-003236/2018): ‘Therefore, the alleged use of direct charging for cross-
border euro withdrawals and its compatibility with Union law would need to be investigated by the 
competent Spanish authority — Banco de España.’ 

1. Will the Commission take the initiative to arrange for this to be done? 

2. Will the Commission keep me informed of the progress and results of this investigation? 

 


